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Apparently you were all educated in NM, which we all know is sub par. You are catering to
people who are only here for a short period of time, while residents of NM are, once again,
screwed over. You are short sighted because you want to collect fees in a short period of time
rather than have patience to collect over a longer period of time. But, then as a liberal
governed state, patience isn't your strong suit. As a resident who used to enjoy travelling to
different areas to enjoy the parks, I will refrain and go to somewhere else. You collect state
taxes that could be used but this backwards state would rather place money over its residents
WHO give them the money to operate. No wonder NM ranks as one of the worst states in the
US
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